
         

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

UNITED NATIONS PROGRAMME ON THREAT ASSESSMENT MODELS FOR AVIATION SECURITY 
COMPLETES SUCCESSFUL PROGRAMME IN THE PHILIPPINES AND OPENS A NEW CHAPTER OF 

PARTNERSHIP 

 

MANILA, THE PHILIPPINES, 28 July 2023 - 

/counterterrorism/tam-programme
/counterterrorism/tam-programme


The TAM Programme has now finalized the implementation with two Member States and will continue 
to support other beneficiary Member States in Africa and Southeast Asia through 2023. 
 
The TAM Programme is led by UNOCT, in partnership with the International Civil Aviation Organization 
(ICAO) and integrates expertise from the United Nations Office of Drugs and Crime (UNODC) and the 
International Criminal Police Organization (INTERPOL). It is funded by generous contributions from the 
State of Qatar, the United States of America, and the Government of Hungary. 

 

 
 

**** 
For more information: 

Ms. Laurence Gerard (gerardl@un.org), Public Information Officer, UNOCT 
Addressing Counter-Terrorism in Aviation Security Unit (ACTAS) (actas@un.org), UNOCT 

 
Website | Twitter 

TAM Programme | actas@un.org 

#UNiteToCounterTerrorism 
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